ONTARIOPDiniER

GENERATION

700 University Avenue Toronto, Ontario M5G 1X6

February 9, 2004

Mr. Paul Pudge

Assistant Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

26" Floor — 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Pudge:

RP-2003-0144 - Consultation on Demand Side
Management (DSM) and Demand Response (DR)

Please find attached Ontario Power Generation Inc.'s (OPG's)
comments on the Ontario Energy Board'’s Staff Report to the Board
on Demand Side Management (DSM) and Demand Response (DR)
contained in the Board's letter dated January 23, 2004.

Sincerely yours,

s
Angela %V&ogr%r
Regulatory Affairs

Tel: (416) 592 2879
Fax: (416) 592 8519
e-mail: angela.wong@opg.com

cc: B. Reuber



